MONTHLY TRAINING OPPORTUNITIES SEPTEMBER CALENDAR

Submitted by Sherika Watts September 6 Labor Day Holiday

HUDSPETH REGIONAL CENTER

New Employee Orientation September 17

i CAMPUS NEWS
Pleasereport to Kim Hester at the
MANDT HRC Recert September 9th & 30th| | Clinic if you have had your
CPR Class September 24th COVID vaccine. All she needs is

Confirm with Staff Development before attending | |your name and the type of vaccine September 2021 A Newsletter for HRC Employees

you received (Pfizer, J&J, or
Moderna). 6016642333 OR HRC has the Best Direct Care Staff in Mississippi

Kim.hester@hrc.state.ms.us

: -y w Direct Support Recognition week is
September 1:28. HRC Director,
gm Jerrie Barnes, wants everyone to
know who works in a direct care
position that he/she is appreciatec
® for their dedication to the people
——
serve.

R Ko Employep ogntive Recogn|-
- tion Committee will have a small ¥
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Brenda Patterson, D&E, worked for HRC from 1983 till 2010. She

returned to us and now works contractually. Dr. Danielle Wahba

says that Ms. Patterson recently helped to facilitate three people get-

ting the placements they needed in a very timely way. One individ-
XDOYV PRWKHU WKDQNHG 0V 3DWWHUVRQ IRU
tion with minimal stress to the family. On another occasion, Ms. Pat- ,
terson called Son Valley and provided necessary information with ] e T : oy
RQH GD\TV ORWLFH WR IDFLOLW-DpMhHud Q RWK H U DG PLV TR O gy hey know this smal git
a few days. And lastly, Ms. Patterson helped a client return to Delta want you to k)I/‘IOW you are ex-
home which had a bed awaiting the return of a long term client that tremely appreciated.

had to be reevaluated. This was turned around in 2 days.

Dr. Wahba also said thank you calls and handwritten notes haven

been received from Son Valley.

For all her dedications to the people she serves, Asst. Director Tim
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Tim Drane, Brenda Patterson, Danielle Wahba "
The Director’s Note
It’s back-to-school season, and as many of you parents know, this can be a
stressful time of year. Stress to the side, I pray all of our children have a healthy
and successful school year.

The month of September is Direct Care Workers month. DCW’s are the
heart of our workforce and it is impossible for our facility to function without
them. Enough cannot be said about how appreciative I am for your dedicated
service.

We’re still in a pandemic. Remember the individuals we serve, and continue
to practice COVID-19 protocols.

Sincerely,

J¢rrie T. Barnes

Facility Director




